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19/10/2022  11:01:432022/3487/P OBJ Robert Buchanan 

and Christine 

Buchanan

Our property faces the side elevation of the proposed development. Our only objection is to the installation of 

solar panels on top of the new roof extension. From the drawings it appears that these will be installed at an 

angle of approx 45 degrees to the roof, and will therefore be visible from nearby properties, especially the 

upper floors of these nearby properties. These panels and their framework are ugly, and not in keeping with 

the local Conservation Area. If the solar panels were to be laid flat on the roof, and therefore not visible from 

other properties, we would have no objection.
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